
 

 
 
The Board of Trustees support and encourage the efforts of employees to 

further their professional education and training. The Board encourages 

employees and the Library Director to attend and participate in professional and 

library-related meetings, workshops, seminars, and webinars. Attendance, fees, 

and expenses may be granted by the Library Director, taking into consideration 

the annual budget, work schedule needs, relationship of the subject to job 

responsibilities, participation in the program, committee responsibilities, 

frequency of attendance, and equitable distribution among the staff. 
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